
 
 

Dear Homeowner of Granada Residential Community, Inc. 

Re: Status Update on Community Gate Repair 

Hello all, 

The company, ARK3PS, responsible for the Granada gate repair, has stated that the new panel and parts 

have finally been received. The gate repair and installation should finally start on Friday 3/6/20 or the 

following Monday, pending any weather delays. Once repair commences, the process will take a week 

to 10 days before the gate is operational. 

 

We thank you for your patience in this matter. 
 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Essex Association Management, LP 
Managing Agent for Granada Residential Community, Inc. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


